
The Risk of Using Desks and Chairs Instead
of a Step Stool – School Safety Picture
This

In the image, the worker is depicted balancing on a classroom desk to adjust a
ceiling-mounted projector, demonstrating a serious safety risk. Using desks or chairs
as substitutes for proper step stools or ladders is a common but dangerous practice
that can lead to falls and injuries. Desks and chairs are not designed for stability
during such tasks and may wobble or shift under weight, causing the worker to lose
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balance. Additionally, the worker appears to be overreaching, further increasing the
likelihood of an accident.

This situation serves as an important reminder of the dangers of improvising with
inappropriate equipment in school settings. To prevent incidents like this, staff
should use proper tools such as stable ladders or step stools specifically designed
for reaching elevated areas. It is also essential to inspect the equipment for
defects and ensure it is positioned on a flat surface. By promoting the correct use
of safety equipment and discouraging unsafe practices, schools can significantly
reduce risks and create a safer working environment for everyone.


